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Media Advisory: 
South Jersey Call to Service Summit POSTPONED
For Immediate Release

Thursday, February 04, 2010
Contact:
Tim Kelly



Office of Public Relations


Galloway Township, NJ 08240



Tim.Kelly@stockton.edu


(609) 652-4950
Galloway Township, NJ- Due to the threat of inclement weather, the William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey has postponed the South Jersey Call to Service Summit originally scheduled for Friday, February 5, 2010 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
When information is available regarding a possible rescheduling of this event, an additional advisory will follow.  
#  #  #
